
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We can’t believe how quickly this academic year has gone! Without doubt, we have had an incredibly busy 
year and our children have learnt so much. Good luck to all of the children and their families who are moving 
on to primary school or other nursery schools this September. We will miss you all and would love for you to 
come back and visit us in your school uniform. We are very proud of what you have achieved at THNS and 
hope that your families keep your Learning Journeys somewhere safe, so that you can look back at your time 
at nursery in years to come. 
If you are travelling over the Summer holidays or going on any special days out, please feel free to send us a 
postcard (THNS, 51 Pridham Road, Thornton Heath CR7 8RS) or email us photos from your travels 
(admin@thns.org).  
Finally, we’d like to say a HUGE thank you to all of our wonderful staff for arranging so 
many fantastic and challenging learning opportunities for our children throughout the school 
year, ensuring that the children have received an outstanding education. Staff at THNS 
really do go ‘above and beyond’ and are all committed to providing high quality learning 
experiences for all.  
We wish all of our children and families at THNS a safe, healthy and happy Summer holiday break.  
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End of term picnic 
Our last day of term is Friday 19th July and we’ll be having a picnic from 
11am-2pm. Full-time children can come in during their usual hours (or 
just for the picnic if they wish), but there will be no nursery sessions for 
part-time children. Parents/ carers must stay with their child during the 
picnic and you are more than welcome to bring other family 
members. Please bring a blanket, food and drink to share with your child. 
Lisa (our dance coach) will be coming in to dance with the children, we’ll have music and even ice lollies! All of 
the staff are looking forward to seeing you all to celebrate the end of a great year at THNS. 

Please make a note of these dates for your diary:  
 

Wednesday 17th July: ‘Surviving the summer holidays’ workshop - info about local events and activities 
 

Thursday 18th July: The BRIT School—Little People’s Day Goes Green Workshop 
 

Friday 19th July: THNS end of year picnic and last day of term! 
All families are welcome to bring a picnic and join us between 11am and 2pm, regardless of when your normal nursery session is.  

 

  
 

THNS events for the Autumn term will be sent out in September, as soon as dates are finalised.  

Sports Day 
We had a fantastic Sports Day and if you have 
not yet had a chance to look at the photos, then 
please go to the ‘galleries’ page on our website: 
www.thns.org. Thank you to Whitehorse Manor 
for hosting our sports day on their field; our 
children had so much fun. A special thank you to 
Annie for sourcing the 120 ice lollies! 

Jenette Indarsingh 
Head of Nursery 

Chris Mead 
Head of Nursery 

The BRIT School 
We have been lucky enough to be offered a limited number of FREE tickets to ‘Little People’s Day Goes 
Green’ being held at The Brit School on Thursday 18th July. A single 10.00 – 11:30am slot has been secured 
for our Caterpillar, Bumblebee and Butterfly children to attend. This is not a THNS trip; it is a chance for you to 
enjoy a free show with your child. A letter with further information will be given out shortly. If you would like to 
attend with your child, then please complete the response slip and return to the office to secure your 2 tickets 
per family allocation which will be on a ‘first come first served’ basis. Unfortunately younger siblings will be un-
able to attend.  

Thursday 5th September: First day back at nursery 


